

December 30, 2018

Unitarian Universalist Church of Annapolis 333 Dubois Road Annapolis MD 21401

Dear UU Friends,

On behalf of the Anne Arundel Conflict Resolution Center (AACRC), I would like to thank you and everyone at the UU Church in Annapolis for your especially generous \$1,839.87 Share-the-Plate donation (your check# 25718, dated 11/29/18).

AACRC has been serving the citizens of Anne Arundel County for over 23 years. Thanks to your contribution, we will continue to be able to provide mediation and conflict resolution services to our county residents and neighbors. Our center currently reaches the Anne Arundel County Public School System, the Circuit Court, Correctional Facilities, the Police Department, and citizens of the county and beyond who request our services. Your donation will allow us to continue to grow, providing new and stronger services.

Our services have resulted in less violence, fewer cases heard by the courts, and reduced recidivism among incarcerated men and women who participated in our program.

Please remind your friends, family members, and neighbors about the Anne Arundel Conflict Resolution Center. You and they can access more information about our free services at www.aacrc.info.

Thank you again for your generosity and support of AACRC.

Sincerely,

Georgia Noone-Sherrod Executive Director

The IRS no longer accepts a canceled check as proof of charitable donations of \$250.00 or more. We also verify that you did not receive anything of monetary value for your contribution and it is therefore tax-deductible. The AACRC is a not-for-profit 501(c)(3) organization (FTIN: 52-1845816). You may request a copy of our financial statement by calling our office or seek information from the Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis, MD 21401 (1-800-825-4510) under the Charitable Organizations Solicitations Law.